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President’s Message 

February kicks off the beginning of bringing our 2021 

float to reality.  We are so excited to see the design 

concepts that our high school students submitted for 

the design of our 2021 float.  We received entries from 

North, South, Torrance, and West high schools this year. 

We are hoping to be able to announce the winner in 

early March.  So, stay tuned.  

To make our 2021 float a reality we will need all your 

help.  We are asking our generous donors and fans to 

continue to participate in our fundraising goals to cover 

TRFA’s expenses related to building the float, food for 

our decorators and bus rides for our decorators.  We 

have these expenses above what the city provides for 

the float.  Volunteers are needed to help with all sorts 

of tasks including fundraising, coordinating, city events, 

and social media to name a few.  To learn more contact 

us at info@torrancerosefloat.org.  

Dr. Robert B. Miller as President and Chairman of the 

Board for the 2021 Pasadena Tournament of Roses 

Association announced “Dream. Believe. Achieve” as 

the Pasadena Tournament of Roses theme, celebrating 

education’s ability to open doors, open minds and  

 

 

change lives. “Education paves the path to success with 

a world of opportunities achieved through knowledge, 

compassion and determination. Education is the great 

equalizer.”  

Valentine’s Day is rapidly approaching and is a great 

time to remember that special someone with a rose 

vial.  Remember to check out the save the date each 

month since we are resuming our Restaurants for 

Roses.  On February 12th we will be at IHOP.  I hope to 

see you there.  

Bev 

 

         

 

Calendar of Events 

Restaurants for Roses 

    2-12-20  IHOP 

    2-26-20  Chili’s 

    3-11-20  BJ’s 

    3-25-20  Panera Bread 



 

 

 

 

 
 

 



 

Our float riders in the limo early on parade morning 

ready to go!  Patti LeGrelius, Thomas LeGrelius and 

Scott Uyeda. 

 

 

Gregory Walborn, Eleah Kang, Pamela Kenoyer, 

Gregory Taylor, Debra Taylor and Patti LeGrelius. 

 

 

Fish in the pond and our turtle “Bijin”.  Kim Grubbs 

submitted the winning entry in the “Name the Turtle 

Contest”.  Bijin means beauty. 

 

 

 

Robin Gee 

interviewing 

contest 

winner, Eleah 

Kang 

 

 

 

 

 

97-year-old 

decorator, 

Rosemary 

Walters, was 

interviewed by 

ABC, NBC, and 

Fox.  We have 

our own 

celebrity! 

 

 

 

 

“This was my first year helping out with the Rose Float. 

What an amazing group of devoted helpers, many who 

have helped for years. Everyone should do it at least 

once and I guarantee you’ll volunteer again. Thank you, 

City of Torrance for allowing me to help with a winning 

float.  Cheryl McCluney” 



                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 AmazonSmile and TRFA! 

Shopping on Amazon?  You can support TRFA.  

Bookmark this link and all your eligible shopping 

will benefit Torrance Rose Float Association.  It’s 

that easy!   

http://smile.amazon.com/ch/37-1647454 

 

 Pick up a print copy of the Newsletter at the 

following locations: 

• City Hall 

• City Hall Annex 

• All 6 Torrance Libraries 

• Bartlett Senior Center 

• Tillman Senior Center 

 How can you find out about TRFA events? 

• TRFA Facebook Group  

•  Newsletter (available on TRFA   

website)  

•  Torrance Events Calendar  

•  City of Torrance eNewsletter  

•  Daily Breeze Events Calendar  

 CONTACT INFO   

Phone: (310) 618-2425  

Email:  info@torrancerosefloat.org  

Website:  www.torrancerosefloat.org  

Facebook:   https://www.facebook.com 

torrancerosefloatassociation/  

Twitter:  @RoseFloat  

  Torrance Rose Float Association                                                   

  4733 Torrance Blvd., #234                                             

  Torrance, CA 90503  

http://smile.amazon.com/ch/37-1647454

